
January 
Birthdays: 
•Marsha Henley– 

2nd 

•Chuck 

Schwertfeger– 

3rd 

•James 

Vanhousen– 5th 

•Brain Smith– 

27th  
 

•Heather Finnegan-

4th  

•Kenna Parnell-

11th 

•Tristan Stephan– 

15th  

•Nicki Bullard– 18th  

Welcome to the Rose Haven Newsletter. Please feel free to forward this on to your friends and family or to 

contact me (Kensey Gehring) with names and email addresses of others who would like to receive the Rose 

Haven Newsletter. Contact me at 319-642-5533 or kgehring@rosehavennursinghome.com 

Hello Everyone! 

Happy New Year!  

 

It is crazy to think that another year has come 
and gone so quickly. We are bringing in the new 
year blessed with amazing residents, family 
members, friends and staff. This year definitely 
had its challenges but we made it through by 
working together to make the best of it. 
Reflecting on what this year has brought, we 
want to thank you all for being so patient and 
understanding during these difficult and 
uncertain times. The only thing we can do is 
make the best of each day and take it one day 
at a time! We are all excited to see what the new 
year will bring and look forward to making more 
amazing memories.  

 

Cheers to a new year!  
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Residents Rights (Dignity & Respect) 

EACH RESIDENT has the right to be free from physical, verbal, sexual or mental 
abuse, corporal punishment, involuntary seclusion, and any physical or chemi-
cal restraints imposed for purposes of discipline or convenience and not re-
quired to treat the resident’s medical symptoms.  

As a reminder, we are a smoke free campus. This means smok-

ing will not be permitted anywhere on the facility’s property.  

Thank you all for your cooperation. 
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  Remember… These Come From Trees!  
Do you want to join our Newsletter Email List and help us to use less paper!? 

  Contact me at:      kgehring@rosehavennursinghome.com 

Look us up on Facebook and give us a 

like! You will be able to see upcoming 

events, job openings and pictures of 

your loved ones and staff enjoying 

various activities!  

Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year from 

all of us here at Rose 

Haven! 


